
FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OXFORD. 
(typewritten) 

Dear Birkett, 

12, March, 1915. 

CUS4t~/ I19 .=t-6 

I enclose you a letter from Keogh, by 'Which you see tha·t. the unit is looked for rather anxiously. 

Hope all goes well. We are veey busy here. I have been knocking about looking after the oerebro-spinal epidemic. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


